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Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

report to the tenth meeting of the 
radiocommunication advisory group

Reform of the ITU – issues relevant for ITU-R (agenda item 3.1)

In reviewing the Council recommendations relating to reform, as contained in Council Resolution 1181, the Bureau noted that Recommendation CR5 (formerly WGR Recommendation R14), relating to the strengthening of the financial base of the Union, is also relevant for the RAG. 

STRENGTHENING THE FINANCIAL BASE OF THE UNION

CR5
[WGR R14] Council recommends that the feasibility of replacing ITU's current centralized financial management system with a system of budgets managed by the Sectors should be studied, with a view to identifying advantages and disadvantages. The feasibility analysis
 should also include the implications of allocating a limited budget resource to the Sector advisory groups.







� 	Council recommended that the feasibility study be carried out by the secretariat and reviewed by Council in 2002.
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